
Minutes of the Public Works Committee on July 29, 2008. 
  
Present       Also Present 
  
P. Vetro, Chairman      B. Kolwicz, PW Director 
N. Veccharelli, Jr.      L. Streit, Recording Secretary 
B. Bier 
  
Due to lack of quorum, the following was briefly discussed. 
  
• The State came down for the pier/boardwalk at Walnut Beach.  Due to the birds in the area, 

funding would be jeopardized if the boardwalk infringes upon them, part of the boardwalk 
will be in the existing parking lot.  It will be 8’ wide from the entrance to the Burt Munroe 
Pier to Silver Sands with a rail on one side and a curb on the other.  It will be made out of 
Trex material and will be handicapped accessible.  It is anticipated to be ready next year.  
Final approval is still pending.   

• Barrels and scrap – a place was located where barrels can be purchased.  50 barrels were 
purchased and painted florescent orange.  They will be put out sparingly.  Purchasing plastic 
ones was discussed; they can blow over but may have to be considered.  Painting them 
orange may be a deterrent for scrapping. 

• Drainage – the Ansantawae area is complete.  Work is being done in the Whipporwill area 
(this area has water year round).  Sumps are being worked on. 

• Field work is winding down; use is lightening up.  The Women’s League using Foran Field 
was suggested verses Brewster Field.  This would avoid having 4 teams playing at once. 

• Bulk Pick Up – a truck used to be sent every day to dispose of metal.  Now it is sent once per 
week.  The next pick up is in September and the volume at that time will be looked at.  A 
discussion followed regarding advertising that this pick up is for Milford residents only; no 
people/relatives can bring refuse to your property. 

• Caswell Cove – blocks will be moved back until they can be removed.  This will at least give 
the area more parking.  The area has been cleaned up; there is still a cat problem in the area.   

• Sewer Projects – Mark IV is the contractor.  Piping is down at West Avenue.  The Sewage 
Treatment Plant – some of the plant is on line.  People at Caswell Cove are saying that the 
odor is reduced. 

  
Veccharelli stated that he received a complaint from a Valley View Road resident that there are 
some large trees that have become dangerous from the last storm.  Bruce will look into this. 
  
The employee mentioned at the last meeting regarding honking the garbage truck horn has been 
reprimanded with a written warning. 
  
Vetro asked about the house on the corner of Pond Point Avenue and Lance Lane – the people 
have moved out and there is garbage out in front.  Bruce will look into this. 
  
There was a discussion regarding costs of waste disposal by towns and on going negotiations. 
  
The next regular meeting will be on 8/26/08. 
  
There being no further business to discuss, the meeting adjourned at 9:20 p.m. 
  
        Respectfully submitted, 
        Lisa Streit  


